
 
 

 
 

Join us at the  
3rd Workshop on the  

Future of Telepresence 
 

to be held 2-3 October as part of 
IEEE SMC 2023 

Honolulu, Hawaii 
 

 
To Learn more about 

the Workshop:

 
 

 
 
 

There will be two roadmapping sessions with visual facilitation where you 
can contribute to the Telepresence roadmap white paper. 

   
To help us plan, sign up here  
for the roadmapping sessions: 

 

 

The workshop will include invited talks, 
panels, and presentation of peer reviewed papers. 

bit.ly/telepresence-workshop 
 

 

 
 

telepresence.ieee.org                      ieeesmc2023.org 


